New Parent Orientation Agenda

ABC Elementary School PAC


100% volunteer body, member-driven.  All parents/guardians are members (active or not) Elections for executive members held annually in May

PAC meets monthly, alternating between morning and evening meetings (plus committee meetings in-between)

Not everyone is a “meeting person”.  Other ways to provide input, get involved (gmail account, website, suggestion box, talk to any exec member)

Point out location of PAC Bulletin Board (copies of Constitution, minutes, etc)

Roles of PAC (5)  (taken from Constitution & Bylaws)
1. Advise: Give direct feedback to principal at PAC meetings on policy (e.g. nutrition), suggestions for events (e.g. lunchtime activities).  Also, School Planning Council is made up of 3 parents & 2 staff members (School Plan)

2. Communicate: monthly newsletter, signboard outside school, e-mail lists, talking in halls, parent section in library, PAC bulletin board
3. Assist parents in accessing system (confidential) (mention Speaking Up guide)
4. Build community (social events like Welcome Back to School Morning, BBQ, Halloween Dance, morning coffees, parent education workshops)

5. Supplement school programs (One to One Reading, teacher allotments, extra-curricular stuff: motivational speakers, cultural events, sporting equipment, score clocks, pinneys, crazy carpets) 

Costs money! That’s why we also do some fundraising

· Direct Access funds
· Monthly food day 

· Christmas Craft Fair

· Sales of Regal, charm bracelets, bulbs in spring

Upcoming goals: (priorities for coming year as selected by PAC)
· Fundraising for new playground equipment

· Outdoor classrooms (Toyota Evergreen Foundation)

· Spring Fun Fair

Provide a copy of President’s Report to AGM, listing all activities from past year

Members of PAC decide what the priorities are – come on out and have your say!   You get out of it what you put into it.

“Finally, I’d like to say that as a parent, I feel very fortunate to have my children attending ABC, because they are getting opportunities they’d be missing elsewhere.  We have a great staff supplemented by a great parent volunteer base, and I strongly encourage you to become a active part of it!”
Hand out a card with contact info for you PAC execs, website address, etc. to put up on their fridge!

